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Hello 
 
I am a resident of Algiers point and my neighbors and I are very concerned about the port of Orleans 
application to switch the land use designationfor the Powders st wharf. We moved to this area for the 
green space and the zoning plan that was adopted assured me that it would be that way for a long time. 
Now they want to rezone it industrial? 
 
We are a small neighborhood and we don’t need more industry down the street. The truck traffic 
doesn’t work as it is all one way streets.  We do not want a change to the Powders St Wharf. This area 
should be explored as a public park such as happened in the Bywater.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Spencer Douglass 
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